
  

 
 
Mayor: Donia Jessop 
Councilmembers: JVar Dutson, Brigham Holm, Luke Merideth, Terrill Musser, Darlene Stubbs 
City Manager: Eric Duthie 

To:  Mayor Jessop and Hildale City Council 
From:  City Manager Duthie 
Date:  September 25, 2024 
Subject: Recreation, Arts, and Parks Tax Renewal 
 
Please see the following copy of an email from Washington County. 
It is self-explanatory. 
 
 
From: Sarah Lloyd <Sarah.Lloyd@washco.utah.gov> 
Sent: Tuesday, September 24, 2024 8:08:32 AM 
To:   
Subject: Recreation, Arts, and Parks Tax Renewal 

  

Dear Mayors, 
  
As you may know, the Recreation, Arts, and Parks tax will be on the 
November ballot. The County and municipalities currently have an agreement 
regarding the distribution of RAP tax revenue in Washington County, but that 
agreement is set to expire next year. The second amendment would extend 
the term of the existing revenue distribution agreement to 2035 (which 
would cover the life of the renewed RAP tax if it passes), and it would allow 
the County to collect an administrative fee from the RAP tax revenue to cover 
the costs association with administering the RAP tax. Please review and sign 
the attached amendment and return to the Commission Office. 
  
Please let us know if you have any questions for us. Thank you for your help. 
  

  
 


